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Friday 10th November 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

EYFS visit to Peterborough Cathedral 
 
On Thursday 30th November 2023, EYFS will be visiting Peterborough Cathedral.  Whilst we are there, we 
will take part in activities to develop our understanding of how and why Christians celebrate Christmas. We 
will also be exploring different parts of the cathedral building.  
 
We will leave school at 9:35am and will be back by 12.25pm. Children will need to wear full academy 
uniform, a waterproof coat and sensible school shoes as we will be walking to the Cathedral.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4 to cover the cost of the workshop and the materials the 
children will be using. This payment can be made via www.parentpay.com. Please note that if we do not 
receive sufficient funds, the trip may be cancelled. (Please be advised if your child is absent on the day of 
the visit this cost is non-refundable.) 
 
Please can you make your payments and complete the permission slip below and return by Monday 27th 
November. We look forward to an exciting visit.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs K Baldock  
Class Teacher 
 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

EYFS visit to Peterborough Cathedral 30.11.2023 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………………………………. to attend the trip 
to Peterborough Cathedral on Thursday 30th November 2023 and I have made my payment of £4.00 on 
ParentPay.  
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)  

 


